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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ACCOUNTING OFFICERS
{Notice 12 of 2018}

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) is committed to
continuously enhance our service delivery by making additional services available to our
Customers.

The CIPC website provides an opportunity for Accounting Officers to verify the Close
Corporations that they are appointed to by listing them accordingly.

The function is accessible via the CIPC website www.cipc.co.za/. The Customer code
and password must be used to log on to E-Services. By selecting “Auditors and
Accounting Officers” from the E-Services menu, the Accounting Officer will be routed to
the “Display Accounting Officer” option which should be selected. The Practice Number
of the relevant Accounting Officer is required in order for the system to display all the
active Close Corporations that an Accounting Officer is currently appointed to.

This service serves to display the Close Corporations that an Accounting Officer is
appointed to. Itis for verification purposes only and does not offer any additional service.

Yours sincerely,

Adv. R. Voller
CIPC COMMISSIONER
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